
                     

 
Asian Student Association is meeting weekly on 

Thursdays at 4:00 in the NRH Kitchen. 
 

Junior Class is hosting training for the ING Half-Marathon! 
Training begins Nov 9 and is open to the CTS community. 
Contact dawn.martin@students.ctsnet.edu to sign up or to 

learn how you can support the team. 
 

Recreation: Ultimate Frisbee is now on Tuesdays at 3:30, 
and football is at 4:00 on Thursdays. 

 
Outreach & Claiming Justice invite you to travel with us to 
Columbus, GA Nov. 20-22 for the annual vigil and protest to 

close the School of Americas.  Look for details in early 
November!  Travel costs will be covered. 

 

 

What’s Happening? 
 

Nov 6-8 Conference on Ministry 
 
Nov 12 “Elect vs. Reprobate” football game 
 
Nov 15 WIIM Discussion on “Families in 

Ministry” 7:00 
 
Nov 20-22 SOA/WHINSEC vigil and protest 

 

 Looking Ahead  
 

Dec 5 CTS Christmas Banquet @ The Solarium 
 
TBA Christmas Caroling party 

 Hosted by the Middler class      

Meet this year’s Deacons 
 

The following students will serve as deacons for 2009-
2010:  Ben Beasley, Christine Kaplunas, Cornelius Lloyd, Laura 
Palmer, Kristin Stroble, Ross Reddick 
 

What are our deacons here for? CTS deacons are to be viewed 
as an extension of Student Services by providing a “listening ear” to other 
students. These deacons will be available as a resource to other students 
during their times of “transition” (i.e. at the beginning of their studies, as 
they approach the end of their studies, as they interact with other 
students, faculty, and administrators, or maybe as folks are simply trying 
to find the best hamburger or cup of coffee in town). Perhaps you simply 
need to talk with someone.  It is expected that conversations with these 
deacons be considered confidential, except for those times when safety is 
considered an issue. 
We ask that all please understand that these deacons also must maintain 
the activities of their own lives, which includes study, sleep, etc.. Respect 
their privacy and boundaries as much possible, especially late night (after 
9:00 p.m.) and in the mornings (before 7:30 a.m.). In the case of an 
emergency, please contact the Agnes Scott Police Force or the Dean of 
Students. 

 

A Moment with Marty… 
Q:  Could you please explain how the HVAC system works in 
the NRH? 
A:  Adjusting the thermostat in the New Residence Hall 
In the NRH the system will either heat or cool your room to the 
temperature you set on your thermostat. The base temperature 
setting for each room is 72 degrees for cooling and 68 degrees for 
heating and the thermostat may be adjusted up or down a 
maximum of 5 degrees in increments of 1 degree. 
1. Press either the up or down button to open the adjustment 
screen. 
2. Use the up or down button to raise or lower the desired space 
temperature settings. 
3. Press the X button to return to the main display screen. 

 Halloween Parties!  
 

Oct  30  9 :00 ,  home  of  Jon ath an  West  
2675 Appian Way, Decatur 

Hosted by the Recreation committee 
 

Oct  31  5 :00  in  the  V i l l age  
Hosted by Spouses Of Seminarians – Picnic + 

Trick-or-Treating, Open to ALL 
 

 Did you Know?? 
 
Spouses of CTS Students (like students 
themselves) who want to attend a 
conference or event can apply for SCC 
Scholarships! For more information, 
contact Jenny Sumner, Scholarship 
Committee Chair. 
 
jenny.sumner@students.ctsnet.edu 

Help us find a name for the new 
SCC Newsletter! 

 
 Send all submissions to  

melissa.mcnair@students.ctsnet.edu 

We 

Need  
You! 


